
June 17, 2021 4-H Council Meeting Minutes 
By: Ethan Strong 

 

 The quarterly meeting of the Wyandotte County 4-H Council was held on June 17, 

2021, via Zoom. President Gloria B. called the meeting to order at 7:34 pm. 

Due to the 4-H bylaws and the number of people present, nothing could be voted 

because there wasn’t a quorum.  There was no roll call during the meeting, but there were 

3 members, 2 parents, 0 guests, and 1 4-H staff present, making the number in 

attendance 6.  

The Pledge of Allegiance and the 4-H Pledge was led by Tabitha B. Minutes of the 

previous meeting were read by Ethan S. The treasurers’ report was read by Tabitha B. 

 The 4-H staff report was presented by Debra, sharing that Jessie Carr, Agent, is 

looking forward to meeting 4-H members at the fair, and that we need to encourage 

members of our clubs to attend council meetings and be on committees. 

 There was no unfinished business. There was no new business.  

We discussed the possibility of future council meetings having a door prize that 

would be given to get more involvement. This will be discussed more at the next council 

executive officer meeting, on August 3.  

 It was announced that the next 4-H Council meeting will be held on August 19, 

2021 at 7pm at the Extension Office. 

If there is a topic you want to discuss at the next meeting, email Debra Sweeten at 

dsweeten@ksu.edu at least 2 weeks before the next council meeting. 

The meeting ended at 7:45pm. 
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